
Circular 24/2021-22 – Classes 03 to 10 04-July-2021 

 

Dear parents 

 

There is a change in the working days of the week.  Hereafter, Wednesday will 

be holiday and Saturday will be working day till the Saturday lock down is 

withdrawn.  Timetable of Wednesday will be used for Saturday.   


